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Wednesday 2nd September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope you are all well and have enjoyed a break as a family over the summer holidays. 
We are excited to welcome your children back to school from tomorrow and look 
forward to hearing all their summer news. Please ensure you have read and are 
familiar with all the health and safety information that was sent in July and that you are 
clear about your child’s times and entrances for drop off and collection each day. All 
the letters are also available on our school website and App 
https://www.beaverroad.org.uk/ 
 
I’m sure many of you have seen and heard in the media all about preparations that 
schools are making to ensure their environments are as safe as possible for children 
returning. Please see this link for more information for parents and carers from the 
DFE gov.uk/backtoschool Please be assured that our environment and provision is 
ready and in line with all the health and safety requirements. As well as our detailed 
letters, our risk assessments are also available on the website for you to view if you 
wish. These have been approved by our Trust Board, Governing Body and MCC.   
 
In preparing for your children to return, we encouraged you in July to complete a mental 
health and wellbeing questionnaire which is available on our school website. There is 
still time for you to complete the questionnaire which will really help support teachers 
with your child’s return to school. Please click on this link Mental Health and Wellbeing 
Questionnaire 
 
As you know, we are passionate about children traveling to school safely and as 
healthily as possible. Please see attached a travel pack information document to 
support your plans for travelling to school this Autumn. In order to support our travel 
plans, we request you fill in the travel survey available now on the school spider app 
or website login page. If you need help with logging in to this, please contact the school 
office. 
 
Please remember that school attendance is mandatory from the beginning of this term. 
If you have any concerns about your child attending school from tomorrow, please 
contact the school office so you are put in touch with right person to discuss your needs 
and to authorise your child’s absence if required.  
 
You will receive more information in the coming weeks about our recovery curriculum 
provision, remote provision as well as the usual half termly newsletter information.  
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mrs Liz Hardy 

Executive Headteacher 

https://www.beaverroad.org.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak?utm_source=18%20August%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1L41CgvyxQ8H6Yly44Yz5bDLPZD8XcAsfSHOvEHhfvuk/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1L41CgvyxQ8H6Yly44Yz5bDLPZD8XcAsfSHOvEHhfvuk/edit

